From: david.brennan@us.army.mil

To:* "Joseph Natale" * 

Date:* Wed, 30 Nov 2005 11:03:30 +0300 * 

Subject:* happy holidays 

Hi Mr. Natale just want you to know I received your box last week, again thank you very much. We'll be leaving here soon at the end of December so I’m telling everyone not to send anymore boxes because I’m afraid I may not get it. So thanks again for everything you and your people did for us over here it was greatly appreciated. Happy holidays to you and yours. 

Sgt David Brennan
